Photography Policy

THINK Association

At the THINK Conference photos will be taken by the THINK organizational team. These photos will be
used for the THINK Website. They will also be sent out to everybody attending the conference. The
receivers of the photos agree to only use them for private use and publish them in any form online or
offline only when the consent of everybody depicted is given.

Privately taken photos at the THINK Conference are requested to adhere to the same standards of
publishing online or offline as outlined above.

If an attendee of the THINK Conference does not want to be photographed or does not want their
photos to be published in any way, the can make this known with the official photographers and their
wishes will be respected.



